Subject: 2010 ASBMT Speaker Invitation

Attachments: Burt_Richard.docx

Dear Richard Burt,

As the chairs for the BMT Tandem Nursing Conference we would like to formally invite you to speak at the 2010 meeting on "Breakout 1: Adult - Transplant for Auto-Immune Diseases". The conference is to be held February 26 - 28, 2010 in conjunction with the ASBMT/CIBMTR BMT Tandem Meetings in Orlando, Florida. Your presentation is currently scheduled for Sunday, February 28, 2010 from 10:30 - 12:00 pm. The preliminary meeting information can be found at http://asbmt.org/cibmtr/Tandem.

This is the 12th year for the nursing sessions at Tandem with the number of participants exceeding 500 in recent years. The nurses that attend the meeting typically have more than 5 years experience in HSCT nursing and include a variety of roles such as bedside nurses, nurse practitioners, HSCT coordinators, clinical specialist, nurse managers and researchers.

Thank you for your interest in presenting at Tandem 2010. We look forward to working from youl

Sincerely,

Margaret Bevans Co-Chair

Rosemary Ford Co-Chair